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These providers go above and beyond helping patients to better health and well-

being. Through looking at you as a whole and providing holistic healthcare, because 

we are not separate systems but a complex whole. And they most certainly deserve 

to be paid the same as other healthcare professionals. I’ve never had a doctor care 

as much about me as a whole and using that lense to look at my current health than 

my naturopathic doctor has. Extremely grateful. I historically despised going to the 

doctor and not gotten much out of visits but feel so much differently about my 

naturopathic doctor! 


